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I hope everyone had a great holiday! In Math this week we will work on Topic 5-Addition and Subtraction Facts to 20. I would really recommend investing in some addition flash cards and later on, maybe even some subtraction ones. This would serve as great practice over the next couple of weeks as well as throughout the year. In Social Studies we will be discussing how Christmas is celebrated around the world. Please encourage your child to really listen to instructions. Also make sure you are encouraging them to do their very best on these Reading Tests. Please make sure you are reading each night and reviewing sight words in your child’s binder. As the phonics skills get more difficult they really need to be able to know those sight words without sounding anything out.
· Our new Reading Story this week is “The Big Circle”
· High-Frequency Words to Study: Down, inside, now, there, together
· Spelling Words: Home, bone, hope, hose, rose, joke, woke, rode, those, stone
· We will be learning about long o like in globe. We will also work on the contractions n’t, ‘m, and ‘ll.
· In grammar we will work on using days, holidays, and months in our writing.
Upcoming Events:
December 14th: Wear Christmas Shirts
December 15th: Wear Christmas Hats

December 16th: Wear Christmas Socks

December 17th: Wear Elf Hats

December 18th: Wear Pjs

December 21st-22nd: E-Learning Days

December 23rd-January 5th: Christmas Break

